

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have been doing lots of group time activities on the carpet and the children are getting much better at listening. We have been encouraging as much talk as possible, trying to get ALL of the children to join in. You can help to build their confidence by singing Nursery rhymes with them at home and getting them to join in with words or sounds in their favourite stories.

In phonics we have continued to work on listening to and recognising different sounds. The children have particularly enjoyed doing listening walks, a really nice activity which can be done at home. This is simply going for a walk together (inside or outside) and listening to all of the different sounds (crunching leaves, traffic, people talking, the T.V). How many different sounds can they hear?



Next week, as part of our English, we are going to be talking about what we like to do at home. If possible, we would love the children to draw a picture or take a photo to show what they like to do at home and bring it in on Monday. Alternatively, we now have a Nursery email if it is easier to send it to us and we can print it out for you.



This email is: Nursery@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Please could you make sure that your child's coat, jumper, cardigan and hat has a name in, as a few items have gone missing already and it makes it much easier to find them.



Finally, we would like to thank you for being so patient at the end of the day. We appreciate it is taking quite a long time! We will gradually get quicker at calling the children, they will start to come to the door quicker and we will not have to worry about children coming without being called!



Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!